
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

January 30, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC:      Approval of Bid Results for Security Cameras 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Cresa, to approve 
the purchase and installation of security cameras, including licensing for ten years, from 
Sentinel Technologies, Chicago, Illinois, in the amount of $1,890,542.66, which includes 
contingency.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase will replace security cameras and provide additional security camera 
coverage, both interior and exterior, to all buildings in the District and allow for cloud 
storage of any saved footage. This is a planned Bond project. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
State of Michigan Section 97 Grant and 2021 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
PF/ko 


